e3an

Project Co ordinator's Activity Report


Team Meeting 5: 3/11/2000: Co-ordinator's activities since the last meeting

Only a couple of weeks since the last meeting, but none the less its been a busy time for my e3an work.  

Nuffield Funded work on question interoperability

We have written a report on this work for the Nuffield Foundation, which has been submitted as requested.  

OASYS

I have been contacted by Ashley Ward assisting in a paper he is preparing.  I also requested a copy of the system for us to evaluate/use.  

http://www.dcs.warwick.ac.uk/~ashley/Research/OASYS/
Steering Group Meeting

The meeting went well, with very positive feedback from our steering group participants.  Erik has sent the workbook information we requested.

Web Pages

No major changes since last meeting.  

External Evaluation

Liz and I were able to get round to each site to chat with team members individually.  She has written a short report on her observations, which is very positive.   

Briefing Sessions

Still waiting for dates for meetings with Portsmouth and Bournemouth.  

LTSN Engineering 

I have been in ongoing email contact with the LTSN, in particular with reference to the database they are establishing ,and the survey which they plan to make of the sector.  

Baseline-Audit

Sandie is making progress on the audit.

 " Things are going reasonably well: I've got about a third of the champion details in and I'm now on a round of gentle reminders to the HoDs I haven't yet had details from. It's the reminders that come after the 'gentle' ones that are likely to be more difficult - there are bound to be some stragglers who'll need to be pinned down over a phone call until they cough up the required information!".

Consultants Meetings

I reviewed and updated the meeting plan, as discussed in our meeting.  Hugh has been working on the structure of the question design session.

 I have sent out the invitations to the consultants meetings.    

Easit-Eng

I attended the evaluators training day in Loughborough.  This provided the opportunity to suggest that the project might run an evaluation session looking at assessment tools in engineering.  

It may be useful for me to evaluate use of IT in engineering among the project partners - any volunteers?

IEE

Our paper proposal was accepted

Upcoming Activities

Main future activities are the consultant trainings.  
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